

Next week, our whole school ethos theme will be:

We know how to give and receive compliments.

Dear Parents and Carers

Wow! The Nativity is next week! We can't believe it is finally here! We are all set and ready to go! The children have been amazing, learning their lines and rehearsing. I know you will all be very proud. Please have a last run through the lines over the weekend. Please encourage your child to smile and have a clear, strong voice. Remove, I feel so privileged to be your teacher during your last year in the Pre–Prep, you are an amazing group of children to work with. Watch out when they are in Form IV!

Homework

Rhino Challenges Addition/subtraction sheet in the homework books TTRockstars

No Formal tests next week - we will be revising on words learnt earlier in the term.

In English we have been looking at **Expanded Noun phrases**, these can be made by adding an adjective to a noun phrase. 'The boy on the stage was drumming'.

In Maths the focus has been on addition and subtraction using number bonds to 10/20 and looking at Fact Families such as 3 + 12 = 15, 15 - 12 = 3, 15 = 12 + 3 etc. We continue to work on times tables looking at TTRockstars.

Calendar Dates

Mon 4	Nativity Dress Rehearsal
Tues 5	Nativity Performance (9:30am) – KG & Trans Parents
	Doors Open at 8.45am
Wed 6	Nativity Performance (9:30am) – LKG & Rem Parents
	Doors Open at 8.45am
Fri 8	Winter Woolly Jumper Day
	FPTA Christmas Fair (3.30-5.30pm)

We hope you all have a lovely weekend.

Kind Regards

Kimberley Sibson & Kelsey Beaumont

